
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 

GOVERNMENT HILL COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
Established 1915 • Anchorage’s First and Oldest Neighborhood 

 

GOVERNMENT HILL COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
P.O. Box 100018  •  Anchorage, Alaska   99510-0018 

Julie Jessal, President 
Bob French and Dan Lowery, Co-Vice Presidents 

Beverly Groskreutz, Secretary-Treasurer 
Mike Adams, Mavis Hancock, and Diane Miller, At-Large Board Members 

FCC Delegate; Robert Atkinson, Alternate Delegate 
Stephanie Kesler, Past President 

Agenda for 
October GHCC Monthly Meeting 

10/15/2009 
 

• Introductions 

• Legislative Update 

• Thank you to Senator Ellis for facilitating Loop Road, 
Hollywood, and Harvard Pavement repairs. 
 

• GHCC open officer positions: Bob French 

• Knik Arm Crossing Update: Bob French 

• Parks Update: Mavis Hancock 

• Neighborhood Concerns 

• Other Business. 


